
 

30 June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Open Mornings:  Saturday 4
th

 and 11
th

  July 2020 

 

We are delighted to be able to offer an opportunity for Year 6 pupils plus one adult to visit Chipping 

Norton School on Saturday 4 July, or Saturday 11 July 2020, between 10:00am and 2:00pm.  

 

This is primarily aimed at: 

 Pupils who are anxious about coming up to secondary school; 

 Pupils who are joining CNS on their own or with just one or two others; 

 Pupils from a non-partner primary school (out of catchment school).  

 

The tour will be unaccompanied, however there will be numerous staff on hand at key points 

throughout the school to guide you to the next point of interest. The tour will begin in the coach 

park at the front of school and will be staggered every ten minutes to ensure there will be no risk of 

physical contact with others.  

 

If you would like to book a place then please email jobrien@chippingnortonschool.org  with a brief 

summary of why you would like to visit and which day would be best for you. We have a total of 44 

visits possible over the two days and we shall do our best to accommodate all those who are 

interested in joining us. We shall confirm the day and time allocated to you, assuming we are able to 

offer a visit to all who apply. 

 

In order for this to work successfully, we ask that you arrive at least ten minutes before your 

allocated time. We are sorry to say that if you are late then we cannot fit you in without putting 

other visitors at risk or inconvenience. 

 

That said we cannot wait to see you and we have a really great tour ready for you to enjoy! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs Alison Faulkner              

Head of Year 7 

mailto:jobrien@chippingnortonschool.org

